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Paul A. Douden

305 Sugar Bldg.
DENVER

Chicago

DENVER May 14,1932

Hiss Laura Gilpin 
317 Cheyenne Road
Colorado Springs, Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you for your letter of May 
11th, advising us of the night floodlight picture 
you contemplate taking. We will appreciate very 
much you sending us one of these pictures when 
you have them finished.

You have no doubt received the 
enlargement by this time which we mailed you a 
few days ago.

Very truly yours,

CURTIS LIGHTING, INC.

P^r PAUL A. DOUDEN
PAD/K Resident Engineer


